From: Jodi Milne

Sent: Thursday, 2 December 2021 7:13 AM

To: Sarah Edmonds-7560

Subject: RE: Proposed East Coast Beach Vehicle Bylaw - Hearing - Information request from
panel

Attachments: FAR-2020-01-Rocky-reef-impacts-Kaikoura-earthquake.pdf; 44506-AEBR-253-

Kaikoura-2016-Earthquake-Extended-Monitoring-To-2019-2020-4149.pdf; 43954-
AEBR-252-Hectors-Dolphin-Survey-After-2016-Kaikoura-Earthquake-3251.pdf;
4243 - KAI2020-01.pdf

Hi Sarah
Please find attached various Kaikoura workstream reports on the impacts of the Kaikoura earthquake. | will lodge an
OIA request for the specific data you have requested, the team may come back to you to clarify the extent of the

data requested. This will take a bit of time but should be available by 15 February.

Kind regards,
Jodi

Jodi Milne | Senior Fisheries Analyst, Southern Inshore | Fisheries Management | Fisheries New Zealand | Ministry
for Primary Industries | 118 Vickerman Street | Private Bag 14, Nelson Mail Centre | Nelson 7042 | New Zealand

Please note: My hours of work are: Mon-Fri; 6.30am-2.30pm
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